
Our	
  Spring	
  2	
  topic	
  was	
  …	
  
	
  

Paws Claws And Whiskers 
	
   	
  
What an exciting half term.  
We learned all about pets and how to look after them. We all asked lots of questions, 
listened carefully and looked in non-fiction books to find out information about them. 
We did some research on pets for our own class non-fiction book and have loved sharing 
this book together. 
 
In English, we have studied books by the same author – Lauren Child. This proved to be a 
very interesting and enjoyable subject and we loved finding out about Charlie and Lola but 
also were interested to find out about other books by the same author. 
 

                        
 
We had fantastic fun doing clay work and getting clay tiles ready for Vicarage Park’s art 
exhibition. Everyone who came to see our art thought it was fantastic and we sold all our 
pieces. 

                                                                 
 

We finished the half term with a Spring Week, continuing our study of the four 
seasons. We went on an I-Spy walk around the grounds looking for signs of spring. 

We looked at how the weather, trees and plants are changing, and the difference in 
the length of the days and nights. 

 
Finally  ‘Thankyou’ to everyone that has supported us this half term, helping in class and 

accompanying trips. Your help is much appreciated and so beneficial to the smooth 
running of the class. 

 
 


